
 

 

NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION  
COVERED CALIFORNIA 

 
February 3, 2025 

 
SOLICITATION #2024-01: Standardized Quality and Clinical Data Reporting 

 
 

On September 30, 2024, Covered California released the “Notice of Intent to Award” memo 
stating that Covered California intended to award this contract to the following Proposer(s): 
 

Integrated Healthcare Association 
180 Grand Ave., Suite 1365 

Oakland, CA 94612 
 

Applied Research Works, Inc. 
39300 Civic Center Drive, Suite 170 

Fremont, CA 94535 
 

 
At this time, Covered California has decided to cancel RFP 2024-01: Standardized Quality & 
Clinical Data Reporting. Covered California is closely monitoring state-wide developments in 
data exchange that may facilitate meeting this business need in the future.  Please continue to 
check our HBEX Solicitation site for future opportunities and thank you for your consideration in 
doing business with Covered California. 
 
 
NOTICE: Contractor shall not begin, and may not be compensated for, any work 
performed prior to the date the Agreement is executed. 
 

https://hbex.coveredca.com/solicitations/

